



Sageville Elementary Newsletter

April 25, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Here's a reminder of last week's communication from our school district:

As planned, we are now looking ahead to the calendar for the remainder of the year. With the last day of school on June 7, we know that there is at least the possibility of some heat-related issues as we near the year's final weeks.

With our bank of available hours depleted (even after the addition of the extra 25 minutes to the school day), we will move forward with adjustments to the Friday late arrival schedule for the **last four Fridays of the year** to ensure enough instructional time to meet the state requirement. To accomplish this:

All schools in the Dubuque Community School District will CANCEL the scheduled Friday-morning, one-hour late arrivals on May 17, May 24, May 31 and June 7.

SCHOOL ON THESE FOUR FRIDAYS WILL START ON THE NORMAL MONDAY THROUGH THURSDAY START TIME.

This time will provide us with the flexibility to accommodate any heat issues that may arise.

Calendar of Events

Tuesday-April 30 Choir

Wednesday-May 1

2:00 Gr. 3 Invention Convention in the gym

Thursday-May 2

4:30 Elementary Track Meet at Dazell Field

Friday-May 3

9:40 Late Start 11:00 Go the Distance Gr. 4 2:00 Battle of the Books

YEARBOOK ORDERS ARE DUE MAY 17TH



Tuesday, May 14th

6:30-7:30 PM

Friday Focus:

 We're continuing our new learning about Bridges, a new math program we're implementing next year.



May 21st

6:30-7:30 PM

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings!

Below are more tips for families and parents on how to build your child's self esteem from Tanager Place. Self Esteem is the topic for May's guidance lessons.

- -Hug or kiss and say "I love you" to your child every day.
- -Talk with your child every day, and really listen. Show respect for his/her ideas and opinions.
- -Avoid put downs, even as jokes. Kids take them seriously.
- -Encourage independence and problem solving. Allow your child to make choices, find solutions, and learn to accept consequences.
- -Assign your child age appropriate chores and let him/her help you with tasks. Acknowledge your child's hard work

(Tanager Place. Cedar Rapids, Iowa. Positive Promotions, Inc.)



Sageville's PTC

The spring fling sign up sheets are going home today for parents to sign up to volunteer.

We will also post a live link on Friday on our Facebook page so you can sign up there as well.

We will have a Spring Bookfair at Spring Fling in the gym. Buy one, Get one! What a great gift to start out the summer for your child! More info about that is coming next week!



Happy Secretary's Week to Mrs. Karen Bahl and Mrs. Jenny Long!





Green Club has started our spring plantings!